
To Our Residents:
This month we
celebrate our

amazing team here
at VSF. Thank you

to the VSF staff who
work tirelessly to
provide great care

to our residents and
an ear to our family
members. You are

all 5 star
individuals. Thank
you for everything

you do!
This month we also
celebrate Football
season being back
in full effect with a

Chiefs Tailgate
Party Friday

September 5 . BBQ
will be served. 
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September 1st - Labor Day 
September 10  -Happy Hour 2pmth

September 18  -Dessert Pizzath

September 24  -Happy Hour 2pmth

SPECIAL EVENTS 

Compassion-Excellence-Dignity

There’s only one way to succeed in anything,
and that’s to give it everything!!! 


